
Safe
Haven 
Sunday

On April 7, 2019, the first Sunday of 
National Child abuse Prevention Month, 
we will celebrate Safe Haven Sunday as an 
archdiocese. This awareness day will give us 
an opportunity to address the harmfulness of 
pornography in marriages, families, and our 
culture as a whole, while providing helpful 
resources in English and Spanish to both 
individuals and families.

Create in Me a Clean Heart: A Pas-
toral Response to Pornography

SHS responds to the USCCB’s calls to action
by equipping parents and clergy.

Helpful Resources
 
SHS provides parents with helpful resources 
to protect their home from inappropriate 
media.

Free tools to help parents

Text-to-join challenge leads parents 
through 7 days of practical ways to protect 
their home.

Simple to Implement

The archdiocese has provided a Parish Implementation

Guide to assist parishes in the simple roll-out process.

Find it here: http://tiny.cc/shs_guide

Informational Video

This video further explains the purpose of Safe Haven

Sunday. Visit http://tiny.cc/shs_video to watch the video.

Questions?

Contact Patrick Metts in the Office of Formation and
Discipleship with any questions you may have.
(404) 920-7643
pmetts@archatl.com
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